
 

 

COVID 19 PANDEMIC POLICY DOCUMENT: 

 

Marlborough Harrier Club Inc is fully committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the well-being of all its members, ensuring a positive and enjoyable 

experience for all. The club believes that it is important that members, 

coaches, administrators and parents associated with the club should, at all 

times, show respect and empathy to all regarding the Covid 19 pandemic now 

and in the future. 

Marlborough Harrier Club will follow all Ministry of 
Health guidelines to manage our responsibilities 
when holding events and gatherings. Vaccine 
verification status will only be requested if required 
by government mandate for any event or gathering. 
 
This motion was presented and passed by all 2022 Committee at its meeting 
29th November 2021. 



 


